
March 16, 2022

Environmental Assessment of the Township of North Dundas 
Waste Management Plan 

Open House #3 – Proposed Environmental Assessment 

The Township of North Dundas (Township) is undergoing an environmental assessment (EA) for the 
Township’s Waste Management Plan under the Environmental Assessment Act. The EA Study will 
evaluate long-term solid waste management options for a 25-year planning period. 

The Township wants community feedback on the proposed EA and is hosting a third open house 
(both in-person and virtually) as follows: 

April 7, 2022 
Council Chambers in the Township Office 

636 St. Lawrence Street, Winchester 
6:30pm – 8:00pm 

For participants who would like to participate in the open house virtually, here is the link to register for 
the Zoom Webinar (https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_yKnD2Lq7Qa2N1uk2blGHug). 

The presentation will start at 6:30 p.m., followed by a question period. 

At this open house, the public will learn about the results and conclusions from the EA, including the 
confirmed identification of the preferred ‘Alternative Method’ of landfill expansion, the results of the 
existing conditions studies, the predicted effects on the environment, and the commitments the 
Township is making to mitigate any potential adverse effects. 

The material for this open house will be published on the Township website on April 7, 2022 for 
review by the public and a feedback form will also be available to provide comments to the EA Study 
team. Both files will be accessible at https://www.northdundas.com/municipal-services/
environmental-assessments and hardcopies will be available at the Township Office. A hardcopy, or 
an electronic copy of these documents on a USB drive, can be made available upon request 
following the open house. 
If you would like to be added to our project mailing list or have project-related questions, please 
contact:  

Doug Froats 
Director of Waste Management  
Township of North Dundas  
636 St. Lawrence Street, P.O. Box 489 
Winchester, ON K0C 2K0 
Telephone: 613-774-2105 ext. 235 
Fax: 613-774-5699 
E-mail: dfroats@northdundas.com

Trish Edmond, P.Eng. 
EA Project Manager  
Golder Associates Ltd. 
1931 Robertson Road  
Ottawa, ON K2H 5B7 
Telephone: 613-592-9600 ext. 3246 

E-mail: trish_edmond@golder.com
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If you require any accommodations for a disability to review the material of open house #3, contact 
Doug Froats at 613-774-2105 ext. 235 to make the appropriate arrangements. 

Veuillez noter qu’il vous est possible de nous communiquer vos commentaires ou vos questions sur 
le projet en français en les adressant à Yannick Marcerou au 613-592-9600 ext. 3318 ou par courriel 
à yannick_marcerou@golder.com. 




